
MEETING SCHEDULE 

February 2, 4:30 pm 
Parks Commission 
City Hall 

February 3, 5:00 pm 
Council Work Session 
Cloquet Library 

February 3, 7:00 pm 
City Council  
City Hall 

February 4, 8:00 am 
EDA 
City Hall 

February 10, 7:00 pm 
Planning Commission 
City Hall 

February 11, 4:30 pm 
Cable Commission 
High School 

February 16 
Presidents Day 
City Offices Closed 

February 17, 4:30 pm 
Council Work Session 
City Hall 

February 17, 7:00 pm 
City Council  
City Hall 

February 18, 6:00 pm 
CAFD 
Station 2-Perch Lake 

February 24, 4:15 pm 
Library Board 
Cloquet Library 

Week Ending January 30, 2015 

Brian Fritsinger 

1307 Cloquet Ave 

Cloquet MN 55720 

Ph: 218-879-3347 

Fax: 218-879-6555 

bfritsinger@ci.cloquet.mn.us 

ADMINISTRATION 

Facilities Study 

Staff met with our consultant to begin the 

review of the draft study results.  We have 

identified a couple of different areas that still 

need some further work and analysis.    We also 

met with the City’s financial advisor to discuss 

the long term financing opportunities for these 

improvements.  We are currently targeting the 

March 3 Council work session for the next 

review with the City Council. 

Legislature 

I traveled to St. Paul on Wednesday to meet 

with CGMC and legislative representatives.  

Main discussion focused upon Local 

Government Aid and funding for transportation 

infrastructure projects.  While I met with Rep. 

Sundin, I was unable to meet with Sen. Lourey. 

Council Retreat 

Following up from the direction of the City 

Council, I spoke with our facilitator for this years 

retreat.  We are tentatively scheduled for 

April 24-25 as prioritized by the Council.  Our 

facilitator is now preparing a more formal 

proposal to the City regarding this activity. 

Personnel 

Finance has finished up with W-2 forms this 

week.  Paper copies were mailed to all 

employees as well as being posted on the 

Employee Services Portal.  Happy tax season! 

PUBLIC WORKS / PARKS 

General 

The crew spent some time this week at the 

library assisting with the placement of new 

ceiling tiles.  These tiles were donated by USG 

this past year.  The crew also took some time to 

clean some rights-of-way of brush and trees.  

The work did generate some calls of concerns 

and complaints from the Spring Lake and Hantz 

Road area. 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Miscellaneous 

The HRA held a couple of different events this 

week designed to identify certain housing 

projects.  Chief Stracek participated in one 

which required his travel to Brainerd and I 

participated in a strategic planning session at 

the VFW. 

Scanlon 

The City will be meeting with Scanlon 

representatives on Monday to begin some 

exploratory discussions into the concept of 

merger/consolidation. 

OTHER INFORMATION ATTACHED 

Attached the Council will find the following: 

 December 2014 Monthly Financial Report.

“Believe you can and you’re halfway there.” 

-- Theodore Roosevelt 

    26th U.S. President 






















